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rederick W. Schneider 
Vice President 

Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Plaza Newark, N.J. 07101 201/430- 7373 

Production 

April 3, 1981 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

-Dear Mr. Grier: 

COMBINED INSPECTION NOS. 50-272/80-30 AND 50-311/80-21 
INSPECTION DATE NOVEMBER 17-21, 1980 
SALEM UNITS 1 AND 2 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

We have reviewed the report of the security inspection conducted 
November 17-21, 1980, which was transmitted with your letter dated 
March 3, 1981 and received on March 5, 1981. Our response to the 
items of non-compliance in Appendix A of the Inspection Report 
are contained in Appendix A to this letter. 

The information contained in Appendix A to this letter identifies 
security measures for the physical protection of Salem Generating 
Station, and should be withheld from public disclosure. in accord­
ance with the provisions of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 
Rules and Regulations, 10CFR2.790 {d). 

Sincerely, 

Attachment 

CC NRC Off ice of Inspection and Enforcement (w/o Appendix A) 
Division.of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Wash~ngton, DC 20555 
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